
 
February 03, 2023 

Connie Hammell
Kositzka, Wicks and Company 
5270 Shawnee Rd Ste 250
Alexandria, VA 22312-2421 

Dear Connie Hammell: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on February 03, 2023, the Virginia Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is October 31,
2025. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Stacey Lockwood, CAE

peerreview@vscpa.com 
800-733-8272, option 4

cc: Robert Moore, Jennifer Manster

Firm Number:  900010080075 Review Number:  594786
 
 


